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Item 5 — Letter to Independent Office for Police
Conduct: Child Q Investigation

QOutline

On 25th April 2023 the Living in Hackney and Children & Young People
Scrutiny Commissions held a follow up discussion on the partnership
response to the Child Q incident.

At the meeting it was agreed that the respective Chairs & Vice-Chairs would
write to the Independent Office for Police Conduct (IOPC) expressing its
concerns regarding the delay in the publication of the report of the
independent investigation into the conduct of police officers involved in the
Child Q incident.

Report(s)
The following documents are included for information:
e Item 5a. Letter from Scrutiny Chairs & Vice-Chairs to IOPC regarding
Child Q investigation

Action

Members are asked to note the agreed letter to the IOPC regarding its
investigation into the police officers involved in the Child Q incident.



